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Sr. GuillermprS. Ermando. 
La ‘̂asa Chilena.
Iol4 Bruoe Ay.
Windsor . Ont.

Dear Sp. Ermando,

Prinoipal C. James has oommunioated 
to me your letter of 22 September which I have pleasure in 
answering. i

This -department would like to reoeivei 
the visit of Sra. Maria Flora Yanez in the Spring of 1947, 
and I personally think it would be an excellent thing if 
she oould address our senior Spanish students and the 
Spanish Club of the University. Muoh interest is now taken 
in the development of Spanish studies and I should welcome 
this opportunity to foster suoh interest still further.

There is however the question of 
Sra Yanez's fees to be contemplated before anything can be 
arranged. The more so as I should have to request a special 
appropriation on my budget, as no provision has been made 
this year for visiting Lecturers. I would therefore be 
grate^l to you if you could let me know the Lady's terms 
for a one day visit to Me. Gill, including one address in 
the afternoon and one in the evening. This will give us 
a concrete basis for any further arrangement.




